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Construction Notice     Issued   

December 2024 

Timeline: 
Temporary diversion of station entrance/exit starting as early as December 21 
up to December 24, 2024*  
Sidewalk to re-open as early as December 31, 2024* (Stage 6 of construction) 
* Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing. Pending weather, possible third-party union strikes, and unforeseen 
site conditions and events. 

 
What we are doing and why: 
 
TTC is working to make Greenwood Station accessible with two new elevators - scheduled to be in-service 
in mid-2025* 

Construction will progress to stage 6 as early as December 31, 2024*. In order to accommodate new 
pavement and the re-opening of the sidewalk in front of the station entrance, the contractor has to 
temporarily divert the entrance/exit to the station from December 21 – 24, 2024. Customers will 
temporarily enter/exit the station from the bus loop through side doors on the station's south side. 
Customer detour signage will be in place. Customer service representatives will be present at the station to 
assist customers during the minor diversion. There will be no disruption to subway service at Greenwood 
Station for this work. Protective barriers will be provided at the main entrance/exit to facilitate this work. For 
safety reasons, some work and the initial set-up and removal of the access area will occur overnight 
through the entrance doors at the station. 

*Pending weather, third-party union strikes, and unforeseen site conditions and events. 

The overall project is being conducted in stages. Updates will be posted here: (Greenwood Station Easier 
Access Elevator project) 

Construction stage 6:  

 

• Construction continues underground, on street level, around the station building, and within the 
station. 

• Sidewalk at Linnsmore Crescent and Strathmore Boulevard restored to pedestrian traffic.  

• Construction trucks, equipment, and site staff will be present in the general area. 

• No impacts to subway service on Line 2 – Bloor Danforth.  
 
 
 

Greenwood Station Easier Access Project  
Temporary station entrance/exit diversion to accommodate works for the re-opening of the 

sidewalk and progress to stage 6 of construction 

https://www.ttc.ca/service-advisories/construction-notices/Greenwood-Station-Easier-Access-Elevator-project
https://www.ttc.ca/service-advisories/construction-notices/Greenwood-Station-Easier-Access-Elevator-project
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Construction Notice 
Noise, vibration, and work hours 
  
Noise, dust and vibration associated with construction can be expected with this work. Efforts will be made 
to keep levels to a minimum. 

The majority of the work will continue to take place between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, 
and on Saturday after 9 a.m., with work after hours and on Sunday after 9 a.m. expected. As 
permitted, some overnight work will be required during the course of this project for safety and 
efficiency. 

Generators will be used during work hours to assist with various construction activities. 

For further information, please contact: 

Jorida Malevi 
Community Liaison Officer 
647-526-0923 
jorida.malevi@ttc.ca. 
 

If you would like to be added to the project email list (in order to receive future updates about this project), 
please email jorida.malevi@ttc.ca.    
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to make Toronto Transit accessible. 
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